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IN REPLY REFER TO: 

Ansley Watson, Jr. 
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Re: Docket No. 140034-GU -- Petition for approval of a special contract with 
RockTenn CP, LLC, by Peoples Gas System 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

Although my February 13, 2014 letter transmitting the petition and confidentiality request 
for filing in the above docket referenced the enclosure of a CD containing the petition (minus the 
exhibits) and the request for confidential treatment in Microsoft Word format, the CD was 
inadvertently omitted. It is now enclosed. 

My apologies for the oversight, and thank you for your usual assistance. 

AWjr/a 
Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

/) o/d. ~~ 
~ATSON, JR. 
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